HANOVER FOUNDATION

for
EDUCATIONAL ENRICHMENT
Dear Families,

As we begin a new school year, we invite you to become involved in the Hanover Foundation for
Educational Enrichment. Through grants, the HFEE funds educational enrichment programs in
our schools. These grants are requested by teachers, and made possible by your support.

Below are some of the grants the HFEE recently awarded to the Hanover Schools:
- New England Aquarium Traveling Education
- Logic Puzzles, Glider Kits, Kid Wind Energy Project, Dirty Works for HS Garden
- Full Steam Ahead w/ Makey Makey
- Sound System - Cedar School Gym
- Science Exploration, Field Sampling Supplies-HS Science, 3-D Printer

Watch for upcoming fall events - “Savers Fundraiser now until 9/24/2017, Dine for A Cause
and the Holiday Cash Raffle 12/7/2017 at Quan’s Kitchen.

Please consider donating to the Hanover Foundation by completing the information below. If
paying by check, please send in to your child’s school office by September 29, 2017.
Your donation will enter you into the raffle for a “Family Fun Basket”.

Please join us at our first meeting of the year on September 26, 2017 at Willam Raveis Realty,
Norwell at 7:00PM. Support your schools by becoming involved!
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I wish to support the HFEE. My check for $20.00 is enclosed.

I wish to support the HFEE. My donation has been made online at hfeema.org
I would like to volunteer for an HFEE event.

I would like to purchase additional tickets for the Family Fun Basket @ $5.00

Name:

Email:

Contact Phone #:




